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Weekly Awards 

Each week a student of the week will be se-
lected for their wonderful efforts from both 

Infants and Primary students. 

INFANTS STUDENT OF THE 
WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

Lochlan Honeysett 

For  

Showing great  effort in reading 

PRIMARY STUDENT OF THE 
WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

R-Jay McKenzie 

For  

Continued good effort in Mathematics 

 

 

 

RedTember 

This Thursday 15th we ask all students to wear red and make a 

gold coin donation to raise funds for Ronald McDonald House 

Charities Central West NSW. Many local families rely on Ronald 

McDonald House when sickness comes, and we are proud to 

support the work they do in supporting local families in need. 

 

Western Athletics 

We wish Cassie and Damian all the best as they compete at the 

Western Athletics Championships this Friday 16th in Dubbo.  

 

Staffing next week 

Mrs Campbell will be in Wednesday this week whilst I meet 

with Department staff to update our bushfire plan. On Friday 

Mrs Lucic, who visits regularly as our Itinerant Support Teacher 

Hearing, will be teaching K-6 whilst I work on updating our 

school plan. 

 

Disco Day—Friday 23rd September 

To celebrate the end of term we will have mufti day on Friday 

23rd of September, with the P&C running a canteen day and 

holding a disco in the afternoon. More details to come after our 

P&C meeting next week! 

 

Joel Wilson—Principal (Rlg) 

Enjoying the spring weather! 



Green Day! 

Check out the fun we had at AREC yesterday 

learning about sustainability with Costa! 

Calendar—Term 3, 2022 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8 
5 6 Mrs Campbell 7 8 Green Day                

(Mudgee excursion) 

9 

9 
12 13 14 Mrs Campbell 

Mobile Library Van 

15 RedTember—Wear it Red 

Day 

16 Western Athletics  

Ms Lucic 

10 
19 20 21 Mrs Campbell 22 23 P&C Disco Day 

Mobile Library 

The mobile library is due to come this Wednesday 14th September. Please ensure all loaned books are 

to school to enable students to return and borrow for the holidays! 

 

P & C News 

Our next P&C meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 20th September, 3.15pm at the school. 


